

Item				
1	Meeting opens	1920		
2	Welcome	Drew Pemberton, Linda Lester, Christine Barton, Ian Barton, Patrick Heyman, Morgan Barton, Paul Harvey, Keegan Harvey, Evette Harvey, Max Diplock, Michael Mountney		
a)	Apologises	Brian Warner, Tim and Karle Hewitt, Gerry Basset, Donna Cussons		
b)	Visitors	Scott and Nadine Roots		
3	Approval & Confirmation of Previous Minutes:		M- Ian S- Evette	
4	New Members:		M- S-	•
5	Reports:	Reports:		ACTION/COMMENTS:
a)	Treasurer's Report:	Linda Lester		
6		MOTION 3 - "That Treasurer's report be accepted" detailing all expenses and purchases of the last month approved by the executive committee.	M- Linda S- Christine	Balance sheet tabled. Balance as at 17/6/16 - \$17,176.08
7	Correspondence In:			
a)		1.		
8	Correspondence Out:	.Nil		

9	Business Arising From Previous Minutes:			
a)	Motard Track repair/resurface			Track has been measured and Morgan is going to put together a work scope of what needs to be done to improve/repair the track. Linda to advise on the supplier of the deco for the dirt section of the track.
b)	July Coaching day			Confirmed as a go ahead. Nominations are steadily coming in.
c)	Last Race meeting of the year			It was discussed by members to make this meet a bit of a wind down / informal break up race meeting and incorporate some fun/novelty races that incorporate non motorised vehicles (pushbikes / push scooters) to determine grid positions for regular racing. Members are asked to submit ideas. RRAT will still be holding it's official breakup / presentation night as usual
d)	Track working bee			RRAT has been in contact with the Kart club to hold a joint working bee before the TT to clean / repair dirt track section, place out more crash bags, repair sprinkler system and the such.
10	New Business	Reports:	M- Moved S-Seconded	ACTION/COMMENTS:
a)	Government Funding			RRAT was mentioned in a Facebook post that we have received \$15400.00 for the purchase of new bike for the juniors. RRAT has not yet received a letter, email or phone call with regards to this funding. RRAT applied for funding to purchase new bikes for the Juniors. This was done by Nadine Roots. And the club would like to thank Nadine for her effort in this application. The application was for a specific purpose and there are guidelines attached to this funding. We are now looking how to best utilise this funding.

b)	Kick Start			Possible Kick start on the 29 <sup>th</sup> of June We have one Jnr possibly two for this training.
c)	Ridernet			Membership renewal is due for the majority of members on the 30 <sup>th</sup> June 2016. You can renew your membership online through Ridernet. RRAT will be emailing out an instruction guide to do this without paying any extra fees (credit card fees)
d)	TT			We are still receiving sponsorships for the TT. The racing/official components are organised We are now looking for helpers in the setup and running of the extra's (BBQ and drink Selling etc) Shirts are in final proof and will be up in the next day or so with prices and sizes for pre-sell. Please put your hand up and with a little help we can get a lot done.
e)	Club Logo			Evette has organised to get our logo set up as a High Def electronic file for use for various advertising
f)	Thanks			We would like to thank all of the members that have been donating/dropping off empty milk bottle for our crash bags We put 7 bags out on track on the week end 2 more have already been filled and enough bottles for another 2. RRAT would also like to thank Gloria Jeans at Domain for suppling everyday 2-4 garbage bags of milk bottles
11	Next meeting:	21st June 2016	Meeting Closed – 2035	